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Timeframe

• 2008 – Initial efforts by neighborhood to enter NTCP
• July 2014 and Oct 2016 – Team Up to Slow Down Campaign
• November 2016 – Increased Enforcement
• July 2017 – Neighborhood Meeting
• September 2017 – Council Approved Traffic Study
• February 2018 – Study Complete and Petition Process
• January 2020 – Required Signatures Received
• January 2020 – Seeking Enrollment



Traffic Study Summary

• December 2017 Study:
• ADT > 600 vehicles per day
• 85th Percentile Speeds > 35 mph
• Documented Cut-Through Traffic

• Summit, Hill, Sterling, Broad, Kelley, Gay, Wolfe, Elizabeth

• Established Neighborhood Area



Neighborhood Area

Kelley Street

Elizabeth Street

Summit 
Street

Broad 
Street



Next Steps

• Spring-Fall 2020 – Neighborhood Meetings to Develop 
Traffic Calming Plan

• Fall/Winter 2020 – Finalize Traffic Calming Plan

• Fall/Winter 2020 – Transportation Safety and Advisory 
Commission Recommendation 

• Winter 2021 – Council Approval of Plan

• Winter/Spring 2021 – Begin Implementation

• Future – Study, Revise, Implement, etc.


